
All the dates and times on this message are Japanese local time. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

August 8th, 2014 

 

PULSE JAPAN Website Closing 

 

Thank you for using Pulse Japan. 

We are very sorry to announce that the director of WITS Co. Ltd, company that owns the website, has decided to 

close Pulse Japan for internal reasons of the company. Pulse Japan will close on the 31st of August 2014. 

We would like to thank you for all your support that permitted to Pulse Japan to satisfy people all around the world 

with great products. 

Please find below information about Pulse Japan website closing. 

 

About new orders: 

Requests and Pro/Wholesale orders are already closed. 

Orders made directly on Pulse Japan website will end on August 13th at local time 21:00 (pm). 

 

About order shipping: 

Orders already done will be shipped before August 25th, last date of shipment. 

If the products you ordered are not available before August 25th then we will refund immediately. For refund details 

see below. 

 

About refunds: 

If some of the items of your order are unavailable before the closing of Pulse Japan website then you will be informed 

by mail and we will proceed to refund for the missing items before August 25th. If your order cannot be prepared and 

shipped until that date, Pulse Japan will proceed to refund your full order. 

 

Contact: 

For further information you can contact us through Pulse Japan website CONTACT page. 

 

Please accept our apologize for the inconvenience caused by the closing of Pulse Japan. 

 

Best regards. 

 

WITS Co. Ltd 

Managing Director SAITO Yusuke 

 


